
PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING  January 22, 2025   

The Village of Ashmore Personnel Committee met on January 22, 2025, in the Ashmore 
Municipal Office.  Chairman Dane Perdieu called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  
Proper notice of the meeting was given. 
 
Present:  Dane Perdieu, Kurt Crail, Bill Edwards, TC Grissom 
Absent:  None 
Also Present:  Clerk Jackie Freezeland, Trustee Bryan Watson 
 
No motion was made to enter closed session to discuss employee matters. 

Kurt Crail determined that Bryan Watson would take his seat on the committee, effective 
immediately, although Crail intends to stay involved with the applicant interview and 
decision process. All members agreed. 

Committee members reviewed and discussed the guidelines and tips for interviewing 
applicants, and they established a game plan for what questions would be presented and 
who would speak on their behalf.  

Freezeland presented the insight and opinions which were offered by the current 
Treasurer Kathy Childress. 

The first interviewee (hereafter “Applicant #1”) arrived at 5:58 p.m. to speak with the 
committee. She exited at 6:20 p.m. 

The second interviewee (hereafter “Applicant #2) arrived at 6:51 p.m. to speak with the 
committee. She exited at 7:37 p.m. 

The next Personnel Committee meeting will meet January 27, 2025 with interviews to be 
scheduled for 6:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. on a motion by Edwards, seconded by Watson.  All 
voted in favor; motion carried. 

 

 

Jackie Freezeland 
Ashmore Village Clerk 


